
PUBLIC HEARING #1        MARCH 11, 2019 

 

 

The Mayor and Council met on Monday, March 11, 2019, 6:00 p.m. at 4 Homer Street for a Public 

Hearing on the Regulations for Manufacturing Homes. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmember Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, (Not  

  Present), Richard Parr, Scott  Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara  

  Thomas. 

There was one citizens present: Mr. Ken Outcalt 

Mayor Presley opened the meeting for public comment on Article 15 - Regulations for 

Manufactured Homes. 

Ken Outcalt stated that the Planning Board had reviewed the amendment and it would be 

replacing what the city already has in place. 

Mayor Presley asked for any other comment on the new Regulations. No other comments were 

made. 

The Mayor stated that the second Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, March 14, 2019, 7:30 

a.m... After the Public Hearing is closed a Special Called Meeting will be held to vote on the 

amendment. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m. 

Barbara Thomas      April 1, 2019  
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